
The City of Agoura Hills encourages all interested 
residents & stakeholders to attend the 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2020, STARTING AT 6:00 PM 

AGOURA HILLS RECREATION & EVENT CENTER 
29900 LADYFACE COURT, AGOURA HILLS, CA 91301 

The City will present updated information regarding the 
plan and be available to address questions, comments, 

suggestions and concerns that attendees may have. 

This will be the second of multiple opportunities for the public to provide feedback to the 

City. Note: There will be no decisions made on the Agoura Village Specific Plan at this 

workshop. The City Council is continuing to collect feedback from the community in 

regard to the specific plan as they progress towards a review and possible update to the 

AVSP and your participation is greatly appreciated. 

CITY OF 

AG�ILLS 
To view the AVSP, go to www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us, click on 
"I Want To" tab and then "Review Agoura Village Specific Plan." 
Early submission of questions and/or comments are encouraged, please email 
avspinfo@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us 




